

# Milly Southworth

20/02/25

From: Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>

**Sent:** 04 February 2025 12:32

Subject: Community Capacity Fund update

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

TO: South East Cornwall Community Area Partnership

Dear All

### GREAT News.

Further funds have been secured for the Community Capacity Programme. This will be for one further year and will be for project development work as well as small capital items that increase community activity or events. All info and the application form can be found here.

<a href="https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/.../community-capacity-fund/">https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/.../community-capacity-fund/</a>

The Levelling Up fund has also secured more funds. Information about both with the opportunity to ask questions will be through a webinar on the 12th of Februrary at 2pm. Please feel free to join us <a href="https://www.eventbrite.com/.../good-growth-spf-year-4...">https://www.eventbrite.com/.../good-growth-spf-year-4...</a>

With kind regards Lisa

### **Lisa Grigg | Communities Support Assistant**

Cornwall Council | Resilient Communities | Neighbourhoods Directorate <a href="mailto:lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk">lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk</a> | Tel: 01872 322222 and say my name Localism, Cornwall Council, New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY <a href="https://www.cornwall.gov.uk">www.cornwall.gov.uk</a> | 'Onen hag oll'

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.





## Milly Southworth

20/02/25

From:

Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent:

06 February 2025 16:40

Subject:

Community Levelling Up Programme - now open for applications

Information Classification: PUBLIC

TO: South East Cornwall Community Area Partnership

Hello all

The additional year of the Community Levelling Up Programme (CLUP) has just been launched and here is a link which has information and links to apply: Community Levelling Up Programme - Cornwall Council

Key points to note are:

Applications for the Community Levelling Up Programme are open for Year 4 and will close at 5pm on Friday 28th February 2025.

All projects must be completed by 31st December 2025.

- Minimum grant amount £25,000
- Maximum grant amount £200,000 (subject to funds being available in each Community Area Partnership (CAP)
- Average project grant is expected to be around £80,000
- Eligible applicants include charities, Community Interest Companies, Charitable Incorporated Organisations, public sector (town/parish councils).

Please circulate the link and information to any groups who have a project that could benefit from this fund.

With kind regards Lisa

#### **Lisa Grigg | Communities Support Assistant**

Cornwall Council | Resilient Communities | Neighbourhoods Directorate <a href="mailto:lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk">lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk</a> | Tel: 01872 322222 and say my name Localism, Cornwall Council, New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY <a href="https://www.cornwall.gov.uk">www.cornwall.gov.uk</a> | 'Onen hag oll'

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It